Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
GMB Engineers & Planners, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIMES:
Tuesday, June 17, 2014, 6:00 p.m. ‒‒ 8:00 p.m.
PLACE:
Leesburg Community Building, 109 East Dixie Avenue, Leesburg, Florida 34748
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED:
Financial Management No.
243396-1-12-11
Project Description:
US 27 at SR 44

Preliminary Engineering Study
The public meeting is being conducted to present and explain project goals and objectives, explain the study process, seek public and agencies input, and provide interested persons an opportunity to get involved. The purpose of this project is to reduce congestion and enhance traffic flow on US 27, SR 44 and adjacent side streets by decreasing the control delay at the Study Area’s intersections. An additional purpose of this project is to improve the safety and access management of the roadways in this area. The project limit extends approximately one (1) mile in each direction from the intersection of US 27 and SR 44. This section is located within the City of Leesburg.
People with disabilities who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or require translation services (free of charge) should contact John Moore by phone at (407)482-7882 or by email at john.moore@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting.

The meeting is developed in compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related statutes. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. For more information about the project or the public meeting, you may contact Mr. Moore at the phone number or e-mail address listed above.
